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This bill ought not pass! Changing statute to require caregivers and medical cannabis 
businesses to test their product will shut down many businesses, eliminate many 
Maine jobs, and eliminate many patients access to affordable legal medicine. This bill
if passed, would add major costs to business, pushing higher prices to 
patients/consumers. The cost of mandatory testing will be higher for medical 
producers (in comparison to larger AU producers) due to their size and scale. If this 
bill passes it will most certainly reinvigorate the black market where testing, taxes, 
and regulation are non existent. 
There is no data showing that the current AU testing model has created safer product, 
it has only been a hindrance to legal businesses and gives a false disguise that tested 
cannabis is safe cannabis. 


